
March 11, 2025, Community Meeting Q&A 

 

Meeting Summary: 

The Bladensburg Bus Garage Reconstruction Project held its virtual winter community meeting 
on March 11, 2025. The project team provided an introduction and overview of the project, 
discussed construction progress, and answered questions from the community. Additionally, 
the team presented a preview of what the community can expect in the upcoming quarter.  

 

Construction Updates 

Q: Will cuts coming to the existing FY25 DC budget affect this project in any way? 
 
A: There are no anticipated changes to the project's budget that will affect the overall 
completion of the project.  

 

Looking ahead 

 
Q: What is going on with the closure of the cul-de-sac at Douglas Street? 
 
A: The legislation regarding the closure has been submitted to the DC Council for review. The 
review period is currently underway and is anticipated to last one to two months. Upon 
completion, a public hearing will be scheduled. We anticipate this hearing will take place 
sometime during the summer, though specific dates are yet to be determined. 


